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June 5, 2020 

 
WARNING LETTER 

 
VIA EMAIL TO theherbaldoctor@yahoo.com   
 
The Herb Doctor 
c/o Tiffani Huckels 
9850 Embankment Terrace 
Fountain, Colorado 80817 
 

Re:  Unsubstantiated Claims for Coronavirus Prevention or Treatment 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

This is to advise you that FTC staff reviewed your website at 
https://www.theeherbdoc.com/, where consumers may purchase various services and 
supplements, on May 29, 2020. We have determined that you are unlawfully advertising that 
certain products prevent Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19).  

 
Some examples of Coronavirus prevention claims on your website include: 

��
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cheaper, more convenient and less invasive.” 
 

o In marketing materials titled “Melatonin and Your Immune System,” you claim 
that “[t]he possible beneficial effects of melatonin as adjuvant use in COVID-19 
in anti-inflammation, anti-oxidation, immune response regulation has been 
repeatedly demonstrated in respiratory disorder models induced by infections and 
associated complications. Melatonin has a high safety profile. Although the direct 
evidence of melatonin application in COVID-19 is unclear, both its use in 
experimental animal models and in studies on humans has continuously 
documented its efficacy and safety and its use by COVID-19 patients predictably 
would be highly beneficial.” 
 

o In marketing materials titled “Adequate Protein Can Help the Body Fight the Flu 
and Even Coronavirus,” you claim “right now you don’t want to be deficient in 
protein with influenza and coronavirus floating around. . . . Recovery from viruses 
requires large quantities of protein and amino acids to build antibodies. So right 
now, getting enough protein is even more
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You are also advised to review all other claims for your products and immediately 
cease making claims that are not supported by competent and reliable scientific evidence.    

 
Within 48 hours, please send a message to James E. Elliott via electronic mail at 

jelliott@ftc.gov describing the specific actions you have taken to address the FTC’s concerns. If 
you have any questions regarding compliance with the FTC Act, please contact Zachary A. 
Keller at zkeller@ftc.gov.  

 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 

Dama J. Brown 
Regional Director 
Southwest Region 

 
 


